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“Welcome to ISHC 2022.” This is my usual greeting
on the first Thursday night of camp meeting.
However, the Holy Spirit began to prepare our minds
and hearts during the Day of Prayer this past May.

Prayer Day this year was special, as Trustee Joe
Harris brought a moving message that included
his own personal testimony. Many of us were
reminded of our own spiritual experiences.

My prayer this year is for our evangelists who are at
Indian Springs for the first time: Dr. Gary Bond, Rev.
Bert Jones and Rev. Dave Smith. | pray that they
will form a bond with each other and encourage one
another as they offer their own special preaching.

Dr. Timothy Tennent and his wife, Julie, are this
year’s Bible teachers. They will present the book of
Psalms to us in new and exciting ways.

Our youth speakers are also first timers: Rachel
Jenneman and Nathan Burdick. Please pray for them
as God brings this new team together and that He
will be glorified through Camp Meeting 2022.
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CAPITAL CAMPAIGN

Last year, the Board of Trustees announced Foundation to the Future,
a capital campaign to provide funds for projects which will broaden
Indian Springs’ spiritual impact and influence on our families, churches
and communities. Resources from the campaign will help Indian Springs
remain an enduring place of spiritual foundation and renewal for future
generations. The capital campaign will go through 2024.

The master plan for Foundation to the Future includes renovation
and expansion of the RV park, seed funding for the provision of
affordable cottages, and development of a safe playground area for
our children. In addition, we need to upgrade plumbing and sewer
infrastructure. For a total project listing, see Page 2. The capital
campaign will provide $1 million toward all these plans.

A GIFT OF GENEROSITY We are pleased to affiliate with WPO
Development, a national firm that provides mission-driven planning
and campaign management services to the most prominent non-profit
organizations in the country. In the fall of 2021, CEO Keith Waters and
Executive Vice-President Terry Israel generously volunteered to provide
us with campaign strategy, guide us in the development of marketing
materials and assist in launching this visionary initiative.

During our 2022 camp meeting, you will hear opportunities to
support the capital campaign and actively participate in providing a
Foundation to the Future.

Explaining Our Campaign Logo

Summit Marketing in Lenexa, Kansas, worked with
the Capital Campaign Committee to brand our
theme, Foundation to the Future. After reviewing
many photographs of our Main Tabernacle,

the posts and trusses of historic camp meeting
architecture were selected to represent our capital
campaign in a stylized design.

The geometric objects associated with the logo
are symbolic building blocks. We can all become
building blocks for Indian Springs!



Dear Camp
Meeting Family,

We are in the the

second year of our capital

campaign for Indian Springs
Camp Meeting that runs through 2024. This
year at camp, the Board of Trustees will
provide more in-depth details about the
campaign projects listed at right. A campaign
display is located in the Breezeway adjacent
to the Bookstore. We invite you to stop by
the display and learn about the ten projects
that are involved.

Here’s an idea for involving your family

in the campaign. Take a walk around the
campground as a family and look at the
places the campaign will improve. Notice
the foundations of the Tabernacle which
are crumbling and need shoring up. Visit
other places on the project list to see what
repairs are needed and envision the future
improvements and facilities.

Start a conversation with family and friends
about those in the past who built and
repaired our current camp meeting facilities

Main Tabernacle
“Showing Its Age”

MAIN
TABERNACLE
REPAIRS:
$75,000

ﬁ THE CIRCUIT RIDER

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN PROJECTS:

WHERE WILL YOUR
DONATIONS GO?

and the physical and financial sacrifices that
were required. God has faithfully provided for
the needs of Indian Springs Holiness Camp
Meeting for many generations. Every acre,

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN

PROJECTS

o . Affordable Cottage Fund $200,000
every building, and every worship center on
our over 130-year-old campground has been RV Park Upgrade $100,000
funded by prior generations who were deeply
committed to the message of heart holiness. New RV Park Bathhouse $70,000
Deuteronomy 6:11 states, “...we are drinking New Playground $100,000
from wells we did not dig...”
Our prayer is for our children and Youth Restrooms *50,000
grandchildren to become involved in giving to Cafeteria Renovations $80,000
Indian Springs and to understand that each
generation has much to gain and much to Tabernacle Repairs $75,000
give to this wonderful ministry. Plumbing & Sewer Repairs $80,000
May God richly bless you at camp meeting
and all through the year! Retaining Walls & Backfill $70,000
-Ron Houp, Capital Campaign Chairman New Property 3175’000

TOTAL $1,000,000

Affordable
Cottage Fund

To meet future growth at Indian Springs,
we must have the ability to accomodate
the demand for cottage ownership on our
campground.

The Board of Trustees will develop a
$200,000 renewable loan fund that will help
families build or purchase a cottage at
Indian Springs.

Scan for details after
July 14, 2022.

AFFORDABLE
COTTAGE FUND:
$200,000
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Photograph below shows the
condition of many of our pipes on
the campground. The terra cotta
pipe is disintegrating and has
roots growing inside!

-

Cottage Assessments of $400 (plus water usage) are due June
30, 2022. Contact Rob Roy MacGregor at rjmacgre@gmail.com
if you have questions.

For your convenience, a self-addressed envelope is enclosed.
Donate online with a credit card through EMBER.

Kevin Thompson, P.O. Box 1742, Mableton, GA 30126
ishctreasurer@yahoo.com

As we come together for camp meeting, please prayerfully
reflect on your personal giving opportunities for this year.

A Time and Place to Play!

An exciting capital campaign project is a playground that will enrich
children’s imaginative play right here on the campground. The safe
and creative equipment will be supplied by a nationally renowned
developer of play and recreation equipment. The location will be
between the present Nursery and the Folds Nursery, and spans
approximately 45’ x 60",

Playground features include a resilient rubber flooring and a secure
lockable fence. Benches will be placed on the edge of the perimeter
where parents, grandparents and friends can comfortably engage
and watch the children play.

Danae Gambill, who helped the
Capital Campaign Committee
research the equipment said,
“The playground will be a place
where generations can connect.
The durability of the new
equipment will also ensure that
we can use this playground for
years to come! ”

PLAYGROUND:
$100,000
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CAPITAL CAMPAIGN

ssentialinirasiruciure
Iprovements

PLUMBING & SEWER
SYSTEM REPAIRS: $80,000

Campground leaders of past years built our plumbing and sewer
system with picks and shovels. They did not have a master plan to
follow. In spite of challenging budget restrictions and limited pipe
materials during war years, a water and sewer system developed
across the campground.

Now, decades later, Indian Springs has many challenges with our
pipes and sewer lines:

e Pipes are inconsistent materials and sizes throughout the
campground; many are broken.

e  Plumbing line locations are often unknown or inaccessible, and
may be under roads or buildings.

e  Plumbing problems are costly and disruptive to the
campground. Blockages and overflows typically occur when the
system goes online and the most people are around!

The Board is currently developing a master plan that covers existing
facilities and future growth of cottages. The plan includes replacing
many water and sewer lines. Campaign funds for infrastructure
needs will enable us to avoid service disruptions and repairs that are
time-consuming and expensive.

IndianSpringsCampMeeting.org



2022 Bible Study & Preaching Schedule, Speakers & Bible Teachers

DATE
7/14
7/15

7/16

7/17

7/18

7/19

7/20

7/21

7/22

7/23

7/24

DAY
Thursday
Friday

Saturday

Sunday

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday

Saturday

Sunday

TIME

7:30 pm
9:30 am
11:00 am
3:00 pm
7:30 pm
9:30 am
11:00 am
3:00 pm
7:30 pm
9:30 am
11:00 am
3:00 pm
7:30 pm
9:30 am
11:00 am
3:00 pm
7:30 pm
9:30 am
11:00 am
3:00 pm
7:30 pm
9:30 am
11:00 am
3:00 pm
7:30 pm
9:30 am
11:00 am
3:00 pm
7:30 pm
9:30 am
11:00 am
3:00 pm
7:30 pm
9:30 am
11:00 am
3:00 pm
7:30 pm
9:30 am
11:00 am
3:00 pm
7:30 pm

SPEAKER
Bond

The Tennents
Jones

Bond

Smith

The Tennents
Bond

Smith

Jones

The Tennents
Smith

Jones

Bond

The Tennents
Jones

Bond

Smith

The Tennents
Bond

Smith

Jones

The Tennents
Smith

Jones

Bond

The Tennents
Jones

Bond

Smith

The Tennents
Bond

Smith

Jones

The Tennents
Smith

Jones

Bond

The Tennents
Jones

Bond

Smith

Youth will attend separate service at 7 pm in Youth
Tabernacle. Nursery is provided for 9:30 am Bible Study,
11 am and 7:30 pm Services.
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EVANGELIST EVANGELIST
Gary Bond Bert Jones
Sturgis, M| Bristol, TN

Nursery Ministry (Ages 1-5)
Nicole Pavey Butler and Team
e The 10 Commandments

Children’s Ministry (1st—5th Grades)
Isaiah Friedeman and Team
e God’s Messengers

Tweens Ministry (6th—8th Grades)
Alex & Miranda Votary and Team
e Savior! Praise! King!

Ministries for All Ages!
See website for times and places!

EVANGELIST BIBLE STUDY
Dave Smith TEACHERS
Marion, IN Dr. Timothy &

Mrs. Julie Tennent
Wilmore, KY

Youth Ministry (9th Grades-College)
Evangelists: Rachel Jenneman & Nathan
Burdick e Worship: Matthew Spinks

e Praise and worship—morning and
evenings in the Youth Tabernacle;
recreation at the Lake in the
afternoon.

YOUTH YOUTH
EVANGELIST EVANGELIST
Rachel Jenneman Nathan Burdick
Traverse City, Mi Denver, CO

Changes without Change in the Tweens & Glenn

The Tweens and Glenn Tabernacle have long been points of strength for Indian Springs
Holiness Camp Meeting. This summer will see changes in the leadership of both ministries.
The new leaders each have deep roots of ministry experience in the respective programs.

At the Glenn Tabernacle: Isaiah Friedeman will lead the
children’s ministry which has a missional focus this year. He says,
“l want the children to understand they can be used by Jesus to
effect change in the world now. Ministry service is for all, not
just the grown-ups.”

Isaiah has worked in the children’s ministry for four years. He is a

z rising senior at Asbury University, majoring in Biblical Theology.

At the Tweens Tabernacle: Alex and Miranda Votary
have worked in the Tweens Tabernacle for six years and

are knowledgeable in this dynamic ministry. The Tweens
program this year will emphasize how we are to live through
Christ in our everyday lives. Alex is a rising senior at Toccoa
Falls College, studying Ministry Leadership. Miranda is a

team leader at Chick-fil-A.

IndianSpringsCampMeeting.org



Officers (Executive Committee)

President Mr. Steve Luce
Vice-President Mrs. Joy Griffin
Secretary Dr. Ken Banter
Treasurer Mr. Kevin Thompson

Cricket Albertson Ron Houp

Charlie Artmann Jack Howell Scene from Ladies’ Fellowship Spring Retreat. (Shown Left—Right: Margaret Roberts, Sondra Perry,

Naomi & Caroline Mcintosh, Shawna Lankford and Angela Yusten.)
Dr. Marcus Butler Dr. Hiram Johnson

Laurence Coppedge Dr. Ben Lane

David Crous:':,_ ) rRobRoyMacaregor  CONNECting with the Women of Indian Springs
Carter Eubank Rev. Rusty Tate
Matthew Gambill John Thome

Dr. David Hafner Ed Vinson

Joe Frank Harris, Jr. Rev. Len Walker

The Ladies’ Fellowship Spring Retreat was held April 29—May 1, 2022, on the campground.
Over 130 women came from 12 states. Attendees agreed that kitchen table conversations in
the campground cottages were highlights of the weekend.

“We had great “I met new people “Our conversations helped
fellowship and renewed old me work through some
and prayer time!” friendships!” serious spiritual issues...”

Shawna Lankford (shown above) from Milton, Florida, shared her thoughts: “It was rejuvenating
Rev. Paul Davis to spend intentional time digging deep in the Word with wise, like-minded women of God.
There was such a peace and evident presence of the Holy Spirit at the retreat.”

Fred Harris

Dr. Amanda Hutcherson Ladies’ Fellowship inspires deeper relationships with God and each other. All women are invited
Ray Shaw to learn more about the activities and ministry of Ladies’ Fellowship this summer during 2022
Hon. Ken Vinson camp meeting,

CARETAKER: Winky Carlock Ladies’ Fellowship Annual Luncheon—Monday, July 18, 2022

For a complete listing of Trustees Macedonia Baptist Church, Flovilla, GA
and their committee responsibilities,
visit our website. See details on our website or LadiesFellowship.facebook.com

A Work in Process

In the fall of 2021, Mark Crouse and his father Gil  their leadership program.
Crouse, Jr., took on the ambitious renovation of
a family cottage on the campground. The project
started as a simple addition to the original 500 branches of the family who came to camp
square foot cottage. Sadly, the old structure had meeting over the years. When all the bedrooms

to be torn down to make way for the second story filled, people slept on the sofa and the living room
addition and more bedrooms. floor. With new marriages occurring within the

family and a new generation on the horizon, the
Mark began coming to Indian Springs in 2006. Crouses decided to add on to the cottage.
At the invitation of his grandparents, Janice and
Gil Crouse, Sr., who owned the house, numerous
family members also congregated at the cottage
that summer. Mark later became whole-
heartedly involved in the Tweens ministry and

Mark and his dad reminisced about different

Gil, Jr., remarked, “If we didn’t build the addition,
our traditions at camp meeting couldn’t continue.
We didn’t want the crowded conditions to be a
roadblock to our growing families being together.”
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Message from Steve Luce
Foundation to the Future

Main Tabernacle “Aging”

Affordable Cottage Fund

Kudos to Georgia Rural Water Assoc.
A Time and Place to Play!

2022 Preaching Schedule

CAMP MEETING:
July 14—24, 2022

There’s Room for You:
Make reservations
for camp meeting!

HOTEL OR MOTEL RESERVATIONS
Brad or Meghann Easley
ISCampHotel@gmail.com; text/call:
Before camp: (859) 753-5850.
During camp: (859) 753-5849.

Indicate number in your party.

ANNEX INFORMATION

Rev. Marcus Butler

(404) 202-8500
Marcus.Butler@praiseacademy.com

RV & TRAILER PARK
Ronnie or Molly Jump
Text or call: (678) 463-4925

YOUTH DORMITORIES
Mat Luce (865) 607-1777
m.luce24@gmail.com
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1518 Highway 42-S

Flovilla, GA 30216
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Indian Springs Holiness Camp Ground

c/o Mr. Matthew Gambill
P.O. Box 487
Cartersville, GA 30120

Address Service Requested

Kudos to Georgia Rural Water Association!

Recently, Indian Springs partnered with the Georgia Rural Water Association (GRWA) to
repair and plan for future expansion of our plumbing and sewer system. Founded in the later
1970s and led by Jay Matthews and his father, Jimmy, GRWA is a non-profit organization that
represents Georgia rural systems in regard to drinking water and wastewater needs.

For several years, the Board of Trustees has been studying the status and future needs of our
plumbing and sewer system. Many of our water lines date back to the early days of the campground,
and they are in need of repair. While the wastewater system is

sufficient to handle current capacity, the infrastructure leading to it

needs attention. Through relationships with Trustees Joe Harris and

Matthew Gambill, GRWA was contacted for help.

To date, GRWA has identified several immediate repairs and

have generously helped us fix them. One repair involved digging
under State Hwy 42. GRWA and the Georgia Department of
Transportation stepped in with their equipment to make the time-
consuming repair. Now cottage holders across Hwy 42 have water
restored to their cottages.

The Board of Trustees thanks Jay and Jimmy Matthews and the
GRWA for their expertise. We are grateful to the former Bartow
County Water Department Superintendent, Gene Camp, who also
donated a considerable amount of time assisting GRWA and advising

us on needed improvements. Indian Springs deeply appreciates the Thanks, Jeff Hanner,
leadership and contribution of these gentlemen. from GRWA!
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